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Ŀ Bring your own water, beverages, and 
snacks to your activities. By fall we 
hope to bring back cookies, popcorn, 
and coffee. 
 
Ŀ Newsletter Assembly is back       
Thursday, April 22 at 8:15 am. 
 
Ŀ Pool /Billiards returns Thursdays    
beginning April 22, 9:00-Noon. 
 
Ŀ Senior Caf® lunches return weekdays 
on May 3, stay tuned for more info! 
 
Ŀ Enhance Fitness returns to in-person 

classes in May, stay tuned for more info! 
 
Ŀ Some activities may be in different rooms than before, 
check the on-site posted schedule to confirm. 

hǳǊ Ƴƛǎǎƛƻƴ ƛǎ ǘƻ ŜƴƘŀƴŎŜ ǘƘŜ 
ǉǳŀƭƛǘȅ ƻŦ ƭƛŦŜ ŀƴŘ ǿŜƭƭ-ōŜƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ 
ŀǊŜŀ ǎŜƴƛƻǊǎ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎΦ 

Membership $25/year     Scholarships available 

Read & Seed 2021 

We celebrated March is Reading Month and helped to bring in Spring with Read & Seed 2021!                               

This Intergenerational Garden event pairs local pre-school students with CSC volunteers. Students from Chelseaôs 

community pre-school program joined CSC older adult volunteers to read about gardening 

and then experience it first hand in the hoop house. 

Chelsea Senior Center to Resume Daily On-Site Activities April 19th 

We are very pleased to announce the reopening of Chelsea Senior Center                                                              
for daily on-site activities starting April 19! 

See inside this edition for details on initial activities and know that weôll continue bringing programs back.            
This will of course be subject to change if conditions change. 

We cannot thank you enough for hanging in there through all this! 

A special thank you to the many volunteers, especially Meals on Wheels, who have come here for many months to 
keep this vital program going!  We canôt wait to have each and every one of you back ñhomeò here soon and we look 

forward to showing off some physical improvements we have made during your absence! 

It took a team to get us through this but now we need you to stay healthy and get back in here,                              
weôve missed you and canôt wait to see you!   

 The Next Chapter 

We have been fortunate to be able to draw 

on our volunteer Health & Wellness   

Committeeôs wisdom from many years as 

public health professionals to help guide 

us as we consider the data and interpret 

the recommended guidelines. No decision 

has been made lightly. We have tried our best to think of 

everything. As we navigate our way through these       

unprecedented times, know that we will make              

adjustments as necessary.  

Thank You CSC Health & Wellness Committee! 

Volunteer Appreciation 

We cannot do what we do without you! If 

you volunteer at the Chelsea Senior Center, 

please stop in the office during the week of 

April 26 for a token of our appreciation. 



  н    

 

Puzzle & Book Cart 

Stop by our main entrance to browse 

and borrow puzzles and books: during 

CSC hours. Returned items please place inside the 

green Return Bin.  
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What You Can Do to Help 

We want everyone to enjoy the  

Senior Center that you know and 

love. Help us stay vital: 

¶ Stay home if you donôt feel well. 

¶ Wash your hands regularly, use hand sanitizer. 

¶ Keep your face mask on. 

¶ Respect the 6 foot social distancing requirement. 

¶ Give yourself extra time to park and get into the   
building and screened. 

Check-In Procedure 

Entrance and Exit 

The Main Entrance, from the North Lot,          

will be the single entrance point into our 

building. You will be able to exit out any 

of the doors down our hall. 

Parking 

Parking is available in both the North 

and East Lots. With our single entrance 

point into the building closest to the 

main North lot, please be considerate when choosing a 

parking spot. If you are more able, save the close parking 

spots for those who are less able.  

Program Registration 

Be sure to check to see if your activity 

requires registration. Some do to                          

accommodate our important safety                

protocols. Call, email, or stop by CSC to 

register. 

What to expect when you 
arrive at CSC: 

Ŀ A single entrance point from North Lot doors. 

Ŀ Masks required while in building. 

Ŀ Sanitize hands upon entering lobby. 

Ŀ Required check-in at one of our kiosks upon arrival in 
lobby before attending any activities. 
 

NOTE: Membership is required to participate at CSC.        
If you need to renew your membership or get a new 
member card, please go to the office before doing your 
activity.  

Acupuncture with Ron Hough                                                     

Thursdays, 12:30 pm or 1:45 pm, $20 per session. Ron 

Hough is a NCCAOM certified acupuncturist.             

Acupuncture helps reduce pain, relieve stress and       

tension, increase energy levels, promote stronger        

digestion, and provides a greater sense of overall health 

and well-being. Ron practices community acupuncture. 

Wear comfortable clothing to allow access up to knees 

and elbows. Call CSC for appointment. 

Nurses Footcare w/ Ava Passino R.N., BCGN                        
Nurses Footcare Services with Ava Passino R.N., BCGN 

is available for appointments. For information and to 

schedule an appointment call Ava directly 

313.303.7836. 

Chair Massage w/ Jenny Miller 

$1/minute. 30 minutes maximum. Enjoy 

a relaxing, seated chair massage by     

licensed massage therapist,  Jenny Miller. 

Massage reduces stress, relieves muscle 

pain, and improves flexibility and range-

of-motion. Check the calendar on pages 

4-5 for the days Jenny is at the Center. 

For information and to schedule an appointment call 

Jenny directly 734.645.6166.  

Support Services 

Genealogy Help Group 

April 23, 1:00 pm via ZOOM                       

Gather to share ideas and techniques 
on tracing your family history.  It is 
for all levels of understanding and re-
search. We will send the ZOOM link 
beforehand. To register, call or email CSC.  

Trivia Tuesdays on CSCôs Facebook 

Every Tuesday we play 

ñTrivia Tuesdayò with a 

post of one trivia     

question, simply type 

your answer in the comments section 

of each post, and correct answer will 

be shared the following day! 
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Stained Glass 

STARTING APRIL 21 
Wednesdays,                            
9-11:30 am                                
Fee: $3 per class                        
Space Limited, Registration Required                                                      
Create a piece at your own pace under the             
supervision of a patient  instructor. Glass and all  
materials and tools provided. All levels of skill are 
welcome! Space is limited to 5 due to room size, 
call or email CSC to reserve a spot. 

Bingo                                                  
STARTING APRIL 19            
Mondays & Fridays,                            
9-11:30 am                                              
Drop-in 

T.O.P.S.                                                   
Take Off Pounds Sensibly        
STARTING APRIL 22                       
Thursdays 10-11 am, Drop-in                                       
Fee: $32 annual, $1/meeting                             

Could you use help taking the pounds off? Support 
and encouragement are key!  You only get out of 
TOPS what you  put into it. We canôt  guarantee 
weight loss just by attending meetings, but we can 
offer support through each stage of the journey,    
including after you reach your goal weight. Join us, 
first meeting is free!  Weigh-in @ 9:30 am each 
Thursday.    

 

Line Dancing                                                   

Starting April 19                  

Mondays 8:45-9:45 am                                                                  

Fee: $3 per class                                                       

Drop-in                                                                      

It is great exercise, toe tapping music, and fun times! 

 

Ukulele Group                                                                              

STARTING APRIL 20                       

Tuesdays, 2:30-3:30 pm               

Drop-in  

The group meets regularly to           

practice and learn new songs. Instruction  provided if 

requested. The Center has ukuleles to borrow if you 

want to try playing  before you buy one, just check 

with the CSC office.  The group enjoys performing 

around the area. New players always welcome! 

What you can do at the Center! 

!ƭƭ ƛƴ-ǇŜǊǎƻƴ ŀŎǝǾƛǝŜǎ Ŧƻƭƭƻǿ /h±L5-мф ǎŀŦŜǘȅ ǇǊƻǘƻŎƻƭǎΦ {ŜŜ ǇŀƎŜ н ŦƻǊ ƳƻǊŜ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴΦ 

Paper Crafts: Card Making                

April 20, 12:30-2 pm                   

Fee: $10                                   

Space Limited, Registration Required                        

Creative instruction and all materials provided. 

Leave with three magnificent, personalized cards 

unique to an April theme and general themes.     

Checks payable to Camille Bauer. Space is limited 

to 5 due to room size, call or email CSC to reserve 

a spot. 

Drums Alive                                                                      
STARTING APRIL 20    
Tues & Thu 10-11 am    
Fee: $3 per class                   
Drop-in                                                                   

Drums Alive is an evidence-based drumming fitness, 
health, wellness program that provides a whole brain 
and whole body workout that promotes cognitive, 
physical, social, and emotional health at all life   
stages. You can participate at your level: seated or 
standing. Certified  instructors will show you            
options.  

Walking Halls at WSEC                                                                                    
STARTING APRIL 19  
Weekdays                                
Check-in required during 
CSC hours 

Masks are required, social distancing is encouraged, 

and check-in required at lobby. 

CSC Computer/Internet Use 

STARTING APRIL 19                                                      

Mondays, Tuesdays, Fridays                                           

9 am-3 pm                                                                        

Drop-in 
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Comfort KeepersÈ of 

Ann Arbor 

Expert, Loving                            

Home Care                        

for Your Loved One     

(734) 234-8277 

Staffan-Mitchell FUNERAL HOME 

 

 

Pre-planning, Monuments, Green Burial,                                                   

Traditional and Cremation Services 

John W. Mitchell II, Owner, Director 

Michael D. Mitchell, Owner, Manager 

   (734) 475-1444 www.mitchellfuneral.com     

1 Old Barn Circle, Chelsea    Tele: 800.875.9126  or  734.475.9126 

¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ нлнм {ǇƻƴǎƻǊǎΗ 






